
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10th Oct 2023 
 
Dear Parents    
                                                                                                                 
Asthma Register 
We are in the process of updating our school Asthma Register.  If your child suffers 
with this debilitating condition, it is very important that the school is informed and that 
the medical details we hold are correct and up-to-date.  It is very important that 
children have their inhalers in school every day and we would ask for your help in 
ensuring this is the case. 
 
Asthma varies in severity from person to person and for individuals from month to 
month at different times in their lives.  Symptoms include: coughing (particularly a 
night time cough); shortness of breath; wheezing; tightness in the chest, sometimes 
younger children will express this tightness as a tummy ache.  Some children may 
experience a number of these symptoms, whilst others may experience only one. 
 
In order to update our records and to ensure all staff are fully aware of the needs of 
individual children, I would be most grateful if you would complete and return the 
attached slip by Monday 16th October 2023, if we do not receive a response by this 
date, we will assume you do not wish your child to be placed on the asthma register.  
The information given will be held in strict confidence.  Please ensure that all 
medication and equipment brought or held in school is in date and has your child’s 
name on it. 
 
If you would like to discuss this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office 822405. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Hannah Gordon 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Asthma Register     Name of Child …………………………………Class ……………… 
If your child has medication to treat his/her condition, please give details below: 

 Name of Medication in 
school 

Dosage  

Preventer Medication: 
(not usually in school) 

  

Reliever Medication: 
(should be carried by child or 
easily accessible in the 
classroom) 

  

Does your child have a 
spacer in school? 

 

Are there any other details 
we need to be aware of? 
(Please use back of slip if 
necessary). 

 



 

 


